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Comments I am so disappointed to hear that, yet again, a planning application has been made for
houses to be built on Gavray Meadows. How many times are plans going to have to be
submitted and fought before the importance of this land to wildlife and the population of
Bicester alike, is finally accepted? This land should NOT be allowed to be built upon. There
has already been so much devastation on nearby land with the ripping out of huge swathes
of hedgerow in order to allow the East West rail development, and no further disruption or
development should be allowed. Green space is vitally important - families enjoy this land,
many dog walkers use the land daily, and the wildlife that can be seen reflects its
importance. Human and animal welfare has to be prioritised above monetary gain, but that
seems to be a concept that is increasingly overlooked in planning applications.
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